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SUFFOLK POLICE SEEK SUSPECTS IN ARMED ROBBERY 

SUFFOLK, VA (January 16, 2014) Suffolk Police are asking for the public’s 

assistance in identifying the two suspects involved in an armed robbery of the BP 

gas station in the 600 block Carolina Road.

On January 15, 2014, at approximately 9:15 p.m., two unknown black males 

entered the BP gas station. One of the suspects demanded money and 

threatened the clerk with a handgun. Suspect 1 is described as a black male, 

approximately 5’8”, wearing dark shoes, black plants, a blue hoodie with white 

writing on the back, black cloth gloves, and a hat under the hoodie which was 

pulled tight over the suspect’s face. Suspect 2 is described as a black male, 

approximately 6’2”, wearing grey colored shoes, grey pants, white gloves, and a 

black Nike hoodie with a white “swoosh” on the front with the hoodie also pulled 

tight over his face. 
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Anyone with information is asked to contact Crime Line at 1-888-Lock-U-Up. 

When calling Crime Line, callers do not have to give their names or appear in 

court. If information leads to an arrest, the caller could qualify for a reward of up 

to $1,000.  
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